
 

Do you live in Cabarrus County and have a child that will 

be 4 years old on or before August 31, 2019? 

If you answered yes to both of these questions, they 

may qualify to attend 

 

Don’t delay, apply today! 

For more information and to apply call:  

Cabarrus Partnership for Children 1307 South Cannon 

Blvd Kannapolis, 28083 

704-933-8278 

(By Appointment Only) 

Program serves both typically –developing children and 

children with disabilities. 

 


